
 

 

Ocean Network Express Pte. Ltd. 

7 Straits View 

#16-01 Marina One East Tower 

Singapore 018936 

Co. Reg. No. 201708450C 

29th March, 2021 

Dear Valued ONE Customers, 

 

Thank you always for your support to Ocean Network Express. 

Further to our announcement with regard to Suez Canal Incident Status Update on the 

Website, we would like to inform you that we have decided to route the following vessels to 

Cape of Good Hope (CGH) in order to avoid possible schedule delays over Suez Canal. 

 

 

SERVICE 
 

VESSEL VOY DIR NEXT PORT INTENDED ETA 

FE3 HMM STOCKHOLM 003 W ROTTERDAM 15th April 2021 

FE3 HMM ROTTERDAM 003 E SINGAPORE 20th April 2021 

FE2 HMM DUBLIN 003 E SINGAPORE 21st April 2021 
R1) HMM ROTTERDAM will omit Jebel Ali 

 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact your ONE sales 

account representative for additional support. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Ocean Network Express Pte, Ltd 


